
NEXT GENERATION 
SEQUENCING 
BIOINFORMATICS

Application and bursary 
deadline

18 October 2018
In collaboration with the Facultad de Ciencias Biológicas of Pontificia
Universidad Católica de Chile in Santiago, Chile, we are pleased to
announce our latest Overseas Course in Next Generation Sequencing
Bioinformatics.

The hands-on programme will cover several aspects of next generation
sequencing data analysis, including lectures, discussions and practical
computational sessions

The course is free to attend and open to applicants from institutes based in
Latin America and the Caribbean. Limited bursaries for travel and
accommodation costs are also available. Applications and bursary requests
must be received by 18 October 2018. Apply now https://bit.ly/2xA1h7R

20 - 25 January, 2019
Santiago, Chile


